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NONDISCRIMINATION ON THE BASIS OF SEX 
 

Title IX – Non-discrimination 
 
a. Non-discrimination Statement 

 

1. Pursuant to the intent of Federal Legislation, i.e., Title IX of the 

Educational Amendments of 1972, the Hadley School Committee hereby 

adopts a formal statement addressed to the matter of sex discrimination: 

 

“The Hadley School System will not discriminate on the basis of sex in all 

matters related to the operation of its educational programs and activities 

and its employment practices.” 

 

2. Pursuant to Section 86.8 of the rules and regulations governing the 

implementation of Title IX, the following employees are designated the 

responsible employees for administering Title IX. 

 

Celia Snow, Director of Special Education 

21 River Drive, Hadley, MA 01035 

413-584-2419 

csnow@hadleyschools.org 

 

 

TITLE IX COORDINATORS 

   

Celia Snow     Vincent Catania 

Director of Special Education   Athletic Director 

Hadley Elementary School   Hadley Elementary School 

21 River Drive    21 River Drive 

Hadley, MA 01035    Hadley, MA  01035 

Phone: (413) 584-2419   Phone: (413) 259-5499 

csnow@hadleyschools.org  vcatania@hadleyschools.org 
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